Skype Meeting of the Network of Junior Researchers in Intelligence History

On Saturday, 15th of October 2011, the first official meeting of the Network of Junior
Researches in Intelligence History was held via Skype. The participants, located in
London, Berlin, and Mainz, reported on their Ph.D. projects.

Discussed topics were the cultural implication of intelligence, classified materials as
sources, and the use of intelligence in policy making.

The members of the network will meet again at the University of Mainz in January 2012.
The next workshop will look at theoretical foundations of Intelligence History and give
the members the chance to talk about experiences in this specific field of historical
research, especially with archives and/or different types of sources. All junior
researchers interested in intelligence history are welcome to participate.

For further information on the NJRIH or the meetings please contact

charlotte.backerra[at]uni-mainz.de.



